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Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Welcome to Padiham Green Class R. We are delighted to welcome your child to our class and into the 

Padiham Green family. We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding as we make 

a gradual start to our year together. Your child’s wellbeing and happiness is paramount to us and we 

will focus on building their confidence. 

 

Please make sure that your child brings a labelled water bottle, labelled coat and school reading bag to 

school every day. 

 

P.E. sessions will take place on Wednesday and Thursday. 

Please can your child bring their P.E. kit to school. We will send their kit home at the end of each half 

term so that it can be washed. On colder days, children may wear plain, black jogging bottoms or 

leggings over the top of their shorts.  

 

Welly Wednesday sessions will take place on Wednesday afternoon in our Forest School area.  

Children will need to bring a warm waterproof jacket, warm black jogging bottoms. These clothes 

may get muddy. In colder conditions, your child will need a hat and pair of gloves. Please do not send 

scarves into school. Your child will also need a pair of wellies, which can be kept in school. On sunny 

days, children will need to wear sun cream and a sun hat. 

 

Show and Tell will take place on a Thursday. We encourage children to send via email any 

achievements/ awards or something special to them to show to the class and talk about. We ask that 

you do not send in toys please. 

 

We are looking forward to a great year with plenty of learning and fun! Should you have any 

concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me either via phone or email. I also welcome 

emails of show and tell items for your child to share with the class. 

classr@padihamgreen.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Please familiarise yourself with the school website as photos and information will be shown on our 

class page along with our X feed. 
 

www.padihamgreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Kind regards 

Mrs. Mac and the EYFS team 
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